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The proposed BESS is not wanted near any town 

This proposed BESS is dangerous, will be near I80 and many residents in the City of 
Vacaville and the surrounding County areas where I live. They have a bad record of 
burning, and should not be anywhere close to towns, Business or major highways. 


